
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

DATE:  28 OCTOBER 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

REGISTER OF MEMBERS INTERESTS FOR THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL LEGISLATURE – 

2024/2025 FINANCIAL YEAR IS RELEASED 

The Office of the Integrity Commissioner of the Gauteng Provincial Legislature hereby 

advises the media that the Register of Members’ Interests for 2024/25 has been 

compiled in accordance with the Gauteng Provincial Legislature’s Conflict-of-Interest 

Code and Disclosure Framework for Members and is now available for inspection by 

the media and the public. 

The Register is kept at the Gauteng Provincial Legislature Library, which is located on 

the 5th floor of the GPL Main Building in Johannesburg and can be inspected on 

working days between 09h00 and 16h00. 

The electronic copies of the Register can also be provided upon request.  

Enquiries can be directed to the Office of the Integrity Commissioner: 

Mr Timothy Makamu 

Acting Senior Manager: Office of the Integrity Commissioner 

Email: tmakamu@gpl.gov.za 
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ISSUED BY THE GPL’S COMMUNICATIONS UNIT  

For more information please contact: Mr Abe Mokoka on 079 882 5425 email: 

amokoka@gpl.gov.za  
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